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The brothers of the Iota Chapter of the Zeta Beta Tau Fraternity at the University were recently
honored for their achievements at the fraternity’s Inter-National Convention held in Atlanta. For
the fourth year in a row they were selected as a runner-up for the Brummer Cup as ZBT’s most
outstanding chapter. They won top honors as the best recruiting chapter on a campus with under
10,000 undergraduates, having the most improved GPA, and having the best intramural partic-
ipation and record. They also were recognized for outstanding performance in the areas of
community service, alumni relations, and parental relations.
The chapter was also recognized as being the best fraternity at DU at this spring’s Greek Awards.

Quite A Year For IOTA!
Iota’s alumnus Stephen Ehrlich formally received the North American Inter-fraternity Conference’s
Award of Distinction for his years of dedicated service to the fraternity and the fraternity movement.

Back row L-R: TJ Lawless ‘13, Chayce Duncan ‘13, Chapter Advisor, Steve Ehrlich ‘70, Matt Coleman ‘14, Dan Green ‘14; Bottom
row: Dan Goodman ‘07, Chris Fettig ‘11, and Gregg Witt ‘77 at the ZBT National Convention held this past July in Atlanta, Georgia.

ZBT At DU Once Again 
Wins National Recognition!
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Check out IOTA’S website at www.duzbt.com
Go to the alumni section and chances are your picture is there.

Left to right: Gregg Witt ‘77, Dan Goodman ‘07, Matt Coleman ‘14, Chris Fettig ‘11,
TJ Lawless ‘13, Chayce Duncan ‘13, Dan Green ‘14, and Chapter Advisor, Steve
Ehrlich ‘70 at the ZBT National Convention.

RECRUITMENT 
RECOMMENDATIONS

WELCOMED
Recruitment is the lifeblood of
fraternity. We welcome your
recruitment recommendations.
Please email our Recruitment
Chairman Matthew Coleman
at: mcoleman9221@gmail.com
Recommendation for chapters
at other schools may be sent
via email to Steve Ehrlich at:
ehrlich14@aol.com who will
forward them to Inter-national
headquarters.
Please send us the prospects,
name, what school he will be
attending, his e-mail and/or
phone number. THANKS!

L-R: Dan Green ‘14, Matt Coleman ‘14, TJ Lawless ‘13 and Chayce Duncan ‘13

Did You Know? ZBT now has chapters in Canada and England amongst its nearly 90 groups.

Over 1,500 men joined ZBT last school year. The largest number in many years.

MORE RENOVATIONS UNDERWAY
This summer the improvements to our chapter house and home continue. Shrubs are being placed around
the rear of the property. New carpeting and a fresh coat of paint will be found in most common areas.
Lighting improvements, some new furniture, renovation of the house director’s suite, a new TV are
amongst the other renovations taking place. Pictures to follow in the next AN IOTA’S WORTH.

News about you...
Please send us news about you
and your family for the next AN
IOTA’S WORTH. Please include
your name, year of graduation, e-
mail along with an update on you
and/or your family to Steve at:
ehrlich14@aol.com. Thanks!

Keep your contact
information current...
http://www.zbt.org/index.php?
option=com_content&view=arti
cle&id=122&Itemid=68 

to update your information.

Mark Bronson... 
in the news! 
http://www.stltoday.com/news/l
ocal/metro/article_12f7e0ba-
29ab-5894-8067-
9a45ad255cfa.html 
Well done Mark!


